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Weimar Germany
Traces the five-hundred year history and wide-ranging influence of the Roman historian's unflattering
book about the ancient Germans that was eventually extolled by the Nazis as a bible.

A Century of Genocide
1. Empire without sovereignty: the political economy of French informal imperialism -- 2. Algeria,
informal empire manqué -- 3. Champagne capitalism: the commodification of luxury and the French empire
of taste -- 4. Conquest by money: the geopolitics and logistics of investment colonization -- 5. Agents
of informal empire: French expatriates and extraterritorial jurisdiction in Egypt.

Weimar Germany
A legal and cultural history of censorship, youth protection, and national identity in early twentiethcentury Germany.

The German Right in the Weimar Republic
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This book represents a much-needed reappraisal of Germany between the wars, examining the political,
social and economic aims of the new republic, their failure and how they led to Nazism and eventually
the Second World War. The author includes: * an examination of the legacy of the First World War and the
Treaty of Versailles * discussion of the early years of crisis culminating in the Ruhr Invasion and the
Dawes Settlement * assessment of the leadership of Stresemann and Bruning * exploration of the
circumstances leading to the rise of Hitler * an outline of the historiography of the Weimar Republic.

Women in the Metropolis
In the 1930s and '40s, LA became a cultural sanctuary for a distinguished group of German artists and
intellectuals - including Thomas Mann, Theodor W. Adorno, Bertolt Brecht, Fritz Lang, and Arnold
Schoenberg - who were fleeing Nazi Germany. This book is the first to examine their work and lives.

Nazi Empire
A fascinating portrait of the turbulent political, social, and cultural life of the city of Berlin in
the 1920s.

The Gravediggers
Offers a political, social, and economic analysis of the Weimar Republic and explores how a politically
liberal and culturally progressive advanced society could slide into fascism.

Weimar Germany
The term "Weimar culture," while generally accepted, is in some respects unsatisfactory, if only because
political and cultural history seldom coincides in time. Expressionism was not born with the defeat of
the Imperial German army, nor is there any obvious connection between abstract painting and atonal music
and the escape of the Kaiser, nor were the great scientific discoveries triggered off by the
proclamation of the Republic in 1919. As the eminent historian Walter Laqueur demonstrates, the avantgardism commonly associated with post-World War One precedes the Weimar Republic by a decade.It would no
doubt be easier for the historian if the cultural history of Weimar were identical with the plays and
theories of Bertolt Brecht; the creations of the Bauhaus and the articles published by the Weltbühne.
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But there were a great many other individuals and groups at work, and Laqueur gives a full and vivid
accounting of their ideas and activities. The realities of Weimar culture comprise the political right
as well as the left, the universities as well as the literary intelligentsia. It would not be complete
without occasional glances beyond avant-garde thought and creation and their effects upon traditional
German social and cultural attitudes and the often violent reactions against "Weimar" that would
culminate with the rise of Hitler and the fall of the republic in 1933.This authoritative work is of
immense importance to anyone interested in the history of Germany in this critical period of the
country's life.

The Weimar Republic
This unique sourcebook explores the Stab-in-the-Back myth that developed in Germany in the wake of World
War One, analyzing its role in the end of the Weimar Republic and its impact on the Nazi regime that
followed. A critical development in modern German and even European history that has received relatively
little coverage until now, the Stab-in-the-Back Myth was an attempt by the German military, nationalists
and anti-Semites to explain how the German war effort collapsed in November 1918 along with the German
Empire. It purported that the German army did not lose the First World War but were betrayed by the
civilians on the home front and the democratic politicians who had surrendered. The myth was one of the
foundation myths of National Socialism, at times influencing Nazi behaviour in the 1930s and later their
conduct in the Second World War. The Stab-in-the-Back Myth and the Fall of the Weimar Republic draws on
German government records, foreign and domestic newspaper accounts, diplomatic reports, diary entries
and letters to provide different national and political perspectives on the issue. The sourcebook also
includes chapter summaries, study questions, and further reading lists, in addition to numerous visual
sources and a range of maps, charts, tables and graphs. This is a vital text for all students looking at
the history of the Weimar Republic, the legacy of the First World War and Germany in the 20th century.

A History of the Weimar Republic: From the collapse of the Empire to Hinenburg's election
A study of German culture between the two wars, this book brilliantly traces the rise of the artistic,
literary, and musical culture that bloomed ever so briefly in the 1920s amid the chaos of Germany's
tenuous post-World War I democracy, and crashed violently in the wake of Hitler's rise to power.
Includes a new Introduction. 16 illustrations.
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Germany After the First World War
*Includes pictures *Includes online resources and a bibliography for further reading The Weimar Republic
has become a byword for a failed, tragic, political experiment. The official period of its existence,
1919-1933, marked the inter-war years in Germany and their related uncertainty, chaos and the state's
ultimate collapse. Historians have found the roots of Nazism embedded in the Weimar years and that in
the final analysis, Weimar politicians voluntarily handed over power to the man who wrought destruction
on an epic scale, Adolf Hitler. Yet the Weimar era encapsulated a number of trends and fissures within
German society, as well as the international community. The Weimar Republic was a prisoner of events and
in the long run had little power to shape them. Historians are fond of interpreting the past as a
tension between human agency, that is to say decision-making, and structural developments that evade
individual choices. Both these interpretations are crucial when examining the tumultuous years of
Germany's Weimar Republic. The early 1930s were a tumultuous period for German politics, even in
comparison to the ongoing transition to the modern era that caused various forms of chaos throughout the
rest of the world. In the United States, reliance on the outdated gold standard and an absurdly
parsimonious monetary policy helped bring about the Great Depression. Meanwhile, the Empire of Japan
began its ultimately fatal adventurism with the invasion of Manchuria, alienating the rest of the world
with the atrocities it committed. Around the same time, Gandhi began his drive for the peaceful
independence of India through nonviolent protests against the British. It was in Germany, however, that
the strongest seeds of future tragedy were sown. The struggling Weimar Republic had become a breeding
ground for extremist politics, including two opposed and powerful authoritarian entities: the right-wing
National Socialists and the left-wing KPD Communist Party. As the 1930s dawned, these two totalitarian
groups held one another in a temporary stalemate, enabling the fragile ghost of democracy to continue a
largely illusory survival for a few more years. That stalemate was broken in dramatic fashion on a
bitterly cold night in late February 1933, and it was the Nazis who emerged decisively as the victors. A
single act of arson against the famous Reichstag building proved to be the catalyst that propelled Adolf
Hitler to victory in the elections of March 1933, which set the German nation irrevocably on the path
towards World War II. That war would plunge much of the planet into an existential battle that
ultimately cost an estimated 60 million lives. The Weimar Republic: The History of Germany After World
War I Before the Rise of the Nazi Party chronicles the pivotal events in the years between World War I
and Hitler's ascension to power. Along with pictures of important people, places, and events, you will
learn about the Weimar Republic like never before.
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Founding Weimar
The Weimar Republic was born out of Germany's defeat in the First World War and ended with the coming to
power of Hitler and his Nazi Party in 1933. In many ways, it is a wonder that Weimar lasted as long as
it did. Besieged from the outset by hostile forces, the young republic was threatened by revolution from
the left and coups d'états from the right. Plagued early on by a wave of high-profile political
assassinations and a period of devastating hyper-inflation, its later years were dominated by the onset
of the Great Depression. And yet, for a period from the mid-1920s it looked as if the Weimar system
would not only survive but even flourish, with the return of economic stability and the gradual
reintegration of the country into the international community. With contributions from an international
team of ten experts, this volume in the Short Oxford History of Germany series offers an ideal
introduction to Weimar Germany, challenging the reader to rethink preconceived ideas of the republic and
throwing new light on important areas, such as military ideas for reshaping society after the First
World War, constitutional and social reform, Jewish life, gender, and culture.

Jews and Germans
A riveting account of how the Nazi Party came to power and how the failures of the Weimar Republic and
the shortsightedness of German politicians allowed it to happen. Why did democracy fall apart so quickly
and completely in Germany in the 1930s? How did a democratic government allow Adolf Hitler to seize
power? In The Death of Democracy, Benjamin Carter Hett answers these questions, and the story he tells
has disturbing resonances for our own time. To say that Hitler was elected is too simple. He would never
have come to power if Germany’s leading politicians had not responded to a spate of populist
insurgencies by trying to co-opt him, a strategy that backed them into a corner from which the only way
out was to bring the Nazis in. Hett lays bare the misguided confidence of conservative politicians who
believed that Hitler and his followers would willingly support them, not recognizing that their efforts
to use the Nazis actually played into Hitler’s hands. They had willingly given him the tools to turn
Germany into a vicious dictatorship. Benjamin Carter Hett is a leading scholar of twentieth-century
Germany and a gifted storyteller whose portraits of these feckless politicians show how fragile
democracy can be when those in power do not respect it. He offers a powerful lesson for today, when
democracy once again finds itself embattled and the siren song of strongmen sounds ever louder.

Weimar
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This beautifully illustrated book brings together a dazzling variety of works and provides fresh insight
into artistic expressions of life in the Weimar Republic. Organized around five thematic sections, it
mixes photography, works on paper, and painting to bring them into a visual dialogue. Also included are
essays that examine the politics of New Objectivity and its legacy; its relation to international art
movements of the time; the context of gender roles and sexuality; and the influence of new technology
and consumer goods.

Weimar Culture: The Outsider as Insider
A study of three centuries of radical ideas and activity in English political and social history.

Before the Deluge
While the fledgling German paratroop operations in Belgium and the Netherlands in 1940, and on Crete in
1941, attracted worldwide attention, what is not as well known is that the use of paratroopers was
planned for the invasion of Poland in 1939, in an act that began the Second World War. This has given
rise to the myth that Adolf Hitler wanted to keep this new, and hitherto little-known, branch of the
armed services secret for future projects.However, on several occasions the men of Parachute Regiment 1
were sat ready in their Ju52 transport planes, fully equipped and ready to go. 'Operation Fall Weiss'
describes the role of the German paratroopers in the Polish campaign, using war diaries, maps,
contemporary documents and photographs, including those from various private collections around the
world.

A Short History of the Weimar Republic
Examining the science behind everyday predictions—such as why the supermarket sends particular coupons
to the appropriate people and how a bank can foretell if someone will default on a loan within a few
minutes—this guide explains the basics of what data mining is, details a variety of data mining and
techniques, and profiles the key figures behind the data-mining process. After first demonstrating
fundamental approaches such as nearest neighbor and association rules, the resource goes on to analyze
probabilistic techniques that use Bayes' theorem and artificial intelligence algorithms using neural
networks. With chapters on a wide range of topics—from calculating similarity to dealing with
uncertainty and modeling the brain—this comprehensive volume reveals how anyone with enough information
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can get an intimate view of someone's life and what to do about it.

The Death of Democracy
The German Revolution of November 1918 is nowadays largely forgotten outside Germany. It is generally
regarded as a failure even by those who have heard of it, a missed opportunity which paved the way for
the rise of the Nazis and the catastrophe to come. Robert Gerwarth argues here that to view the German
Revolution in this way is a serious misjudgement. Not only did it bring down the authoritarian monarchy
of the Hohenzollern, it also brought into being the first ever German democracy in an amazingly
bloodless way. Focusing on the dramatic events between the last months of the First World War in 1918
and Hitler's Munich Putsch of 1923, Robert Gerwarth illuminates the fundamental and deep-seated ways in
which the November Revolution changed Germany. In doing so, he reminds us that, while it is easy with
the benefit of hindsight to write off the 1918 Revolution as a 'failure', this failure was not somehow
pre-ordained. In 1918, the fate of the German Revolution remained very much an open book.

The Weimar Republic 1919-1933
November 1932. With the German economy in ruins and street battles raging between political factions,
the Weimar Republic is in its death throes. Its elderly president Paul von Hindenburg floats above the
fray, inscrutably haunting the halls of the Reichstag. In the shadows, would-be saviours of the nation
vie for control. The great rivals are the chancellors Franz von Papen and Kurt von Schleicher. Both are
tarnished by the republic's all-too-evident failures. Each man believes he can steal a march on the
other by harnessing the increasingly popular National Socialists - while reining in their most alarming
elements, naturally. Adolf Hitler has ideas of his own. But if he can't impose discipline on his own
rebellious foot-soldiers, if he can't even control his rages, what chance does he have of seizing power?
In The Last Winter of the Weimar Republic, Barth and Friedrichs draw on a vast array of primary sources
to render the last days of the Weimar Republic in urgent, kaleidoscopic detail. Despite its precarious
state, Germany was by no means fated to plunge into the abyss. The lesson of its final descent is both
terrible and timely.

November 1918
Through vivid histories drawn from virtually every continent, Weitz describes how, since the 18th
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century, nationalists have struggled to establish their own states that grant human rights to some
people. At the same time, they have excluded others through forced assimilation, ethnic cleansing, or
even genocide.

A Velvet Empire
Weimar Germany still fascinates us, and now this complex and remarkably creative period and place has
the history it deserves. Eric Weitz's Weimar Germany reveals the Weimar era as a time of strikingly
progressive achievements--and even greater promise. With a rich thematic narrative and detailed
portraits of some of Weimar's greatest figures, this comprehensive history recaptures the excitement and
drama as it unfolded, viewing Weimar in its own right--and not as a mere prelude to the Nazi era. Weimar
Germany tells how Germans rose from the defeat of World War I and the turbulence of revolution to forge
democratic institutions and make Berlin a world capital of avant-garde art. Setting the stage for this
story, Weitz takes the reader on a walking tour of Berlin to see and feel what life was like there in
the 1920s, when modernity and the modern city--with its bright lights, cinemas, "new women," cabarets,
and sleek department stores--were new. We learn how Germans enjoyed better working conditions and new
social benefits and listened to the utopian prophets of everything from radical socialism to communal
housing to nudism. Weimar Germany also explores the period's revolutionary cultural creativity, from the
new architecture of Erich Mendelsohn, Bruno Taut, and Walter Gropius to Hannah Höch's photomontages and
Bertolt Brecht and Kurt Weill's theater. Other chapters assess the period's turbulent politics and
economy, and the recipes for fulfilling sex lives propounded by new "sexologists." Yet Weimar Germany
also shows that beneath this glossy veneer lay political turmoil that ultimately led to the demise of
the republic and the rise of the radical Right. Thoroughly up-to-date, skillfully written, and
strikingly illustrated, Weimar Germany brings to life as never before an era of creativity unmatched in
the twentieth century-one whose influence and inspiration we still feel today. In a new chapter, Weitz
depicts Weimar's global impact in the decades after the destruction of the republic, when so many of its
key cultural and political figures fled Nazi Germany. The Weimar style they carried with them has
powerfully influenced art, urban design, and intellectual life from Tokyo to Ankara, Brasilia to New
York. They made Weimar an example of all that is liberating, and all that can go wrong, in a democracy.

Searching for Patterns
"A landmark work of German cultural studies. The richness of the material is dazzling: each of the
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essays opens up new areas of scholarly inquiry and connects, in surprising and illuminating ways, with
other essays in the volume."—Maria Tatar, author of Lustmord "These are thought-provoking readings of
the 'New Woman's' encounters with modernity in Weimar culture."—Atina Grossmann, author of Reforming Sex

English Radicalism, 1550-1850
Jews and Germans is the only book in English to delve fully into the history and challenges of the
German-Jewish relationship, from before the Holocaust to the present day. The Weimar Republic era—the
fifteen years between Germany’s defeat in World War I (1918) and Hitler’s accession (1933)—has been
characterized as a time of unparalleled German-Jewish concord and collaboration. Even though Jews
constituted less than 1 percent of the German population, they occupied a significant place in German
literature, music, theater, journalism, science, and many other fields. Was that German-Jewish
relationship truly reciprocal? How has it evolved since the Holocaust, and what can it become? Beginning
with the German Jews’ struggle for emancipation, Guenter Lewy describes Jewish life during the heyday of
the Weimar Republic, particularly the Jewish writers, left-wing intellectuals, combat veterans, and
adult and youth organizations. With this history as a backdrop he examines the deeply disparate
responses among Jews when the Nazis assumed power. Lewy then elucidates Jewish life in postwar West
Germany; in East Germany, where Jewish communists searched for a second German-Jewish symbiosis based on
Marxist principles; and finally in the united Germany—illuminating the complexities of fraught
relationships over time.

The Weimar Republic
Examines the history of Germany from 1871 to 1945 as an expression of the 'tension of empire'.

A World Divided
Why did the twentieth century witness unprecedented organized genocide? Can we learn why genocide is
perpetrated by comparing different cases of genocide? Is the Holocaust unique, or does it share causes
and features with other cases of state-sponsored mass murder? Can genocide be prevented? Blending
gripping narrative with trenchant analysis, Eric Weitz investigates four of the twentieth century's
major eruptions of genocide: the Soviet Union under Stalin, Nazi Germany, Cambodia under the Khmer
Rouge, and the former Yugoslavia. Drawing on historical sources as well as trial records, memoirs,
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novels, and poems, Weitz explains the prevalence of genocide in the twentieth century--and shows how and
why it became so systematic and deadly. Weitz depicts the searing brutality of each genocide and traces
its origins back to those most powerful categories of the modern world: race and nation. He demonstrates
how, in each of the cases, a strong state pursuing utopia promoted a particular mix of extreme national
and racial ideologies. In moments of intense crisis, these states targeted certain national and racial
groups, believing that only the annihilation of these "enemies" would enable the dominant group to
flourish. And in each instance, large segments of the population were enticed to join in the often
ritualistic actions that destroyed their neighbors. This book offers some of the most absorbing accounts
ever written of the population purges forever associated with the names Stalin, Hitler, Pol Pot, and
Milosevic. A controversial and richly textured comparison of these four modern cases, it identifies the
social and political forces that produce genocide.

Weimar Germany
Weimar Germany still fascinates us, and now this complex and remarkably creative period and place has
the history it deserves. Eric Weitz's Weimar Germany reveals the Weimar era as a time of strikingly
progressive achievements--and even greater promise. With a rich thematic narrative and detailed
portraits of some of Weimar's greatest figures, this comprehensive history recaptures the excitement and
drama as it unfolded, viewing Weimar in its own right--and not as a mere prelude to the Nazi era. Weimar
Germany tells how Germans rose from the defeat of World War I and the turbulence of revolution to forge
democratic institutions and make Berlin a world capital of avant-garde art. Setting the stage for this
story, Weitz takes the reader on a walking tour of Berlin to see and feel what life was like there in
the 1920s, when modernity and the modern city--with its bright lights, cinemas, "new women," cabarets,
and sleek department stores--were new. We learn how Germans enjoyed better working conditions and new
social benefits and listened to the utopian prophets of everything from radical socialism to communal
housing to nudism. Weimar Germany also explores the period's revolutionary cultural creativity, from the
new architecture of Erich Mendelsohn, Bruno Taut, and Walter Gropius to Hannah Höch's photomontages and
Bertolt Brecht and Kurt Weill's theater. Other chapters assess the period's turbulent politics and
economy, and the recipes for fulfilling sex lives propounded by new "sexologists." Yet Weimar Germany
also shows that beneath this glossy veneer lay political turmoil that ultimately led to the demise of
the republic and the rise of the radical Right. Thoroughly up-to-date, skillfully written, and
strikingly illustrated, Weimar Germany brings to life as never before an era of creativity unmatched in
the twentieth century-one whose influence and inspiration we still feel today. In a new chapter, Weitz
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depicts Weimar's global impact in the decades after the destruction of the republic, when so many of its
key cultural and political figures fled Nazi Germany. The Weimar style they carried with them has
powerfully influenced art, urban design, and intellectual life from Tokyo to Ankara, Brasilia to New
York. They made Weimar an example of all that is liberating, and all that can go wrong, in a democracy.

The Rise and Fall of Weimar Democracy
Thoroughly up-to-date, skillfully written, and strikingly illustrated, Weimar Germany brings to life an
era of unmatched creativity in the twentieth century—one whose influence and inspiration still resonate
today. Eric Weitz has written the authoritative history that this fascinating and complex period
deserves, and he illuminates the uniquely progressive achievements and even greater promise of the
Weimar Republic. Weitz reveals how Germans rose from the turbulence and defeat of World War I and
revolution to forge democratic institutions and make Berlin a world capital of avant-garde art. He
explores the period’s groundbreaking cultural creativity, from architecture and theater, to the new
field of "sexology"—and presents richly detailed portraits of some of the Weimar’s greatest figures.
Weimar Germany also shows that beneath this glossy veneer lay political turmoil that ultimately led to
the demise of the republic and the rise of the radical Right. Yet for decades after, the Weimar period
continued to powerfully influence contemporary art, urban design, and intellectual life—from Tokyo to
Ankara, and Brasilia to New York. Featuring a new preface, this comprehensive and compelling book
demonstrates why Weimar is an example of all that is liberating and all that can go wrong in a
democracy.

Weimar Cinema
In this definitive analysis of the Weimar Republic, Hans Mommsen surveys the political, social, and
economic development of Germany between the end of World War I and the appointment of Adolf Hitler as
chancellor in 1933. His assessment of the German experiment with democracy challenges many long-held
assumptions about the course and character of German history. Mommsen argues persuasively that the rise
of totalitarianism in Germany was not inevitable but was the result of a confluence of specific domestic
and international forces. As long as France and Britain exerted pressure on the new Germany after World
War I, the radical Right hesitated to overthrow the constitution. But as international scrutiny
decreased with the recognition of the legitimacy of the Weimar regime, totalitarian elements were able
to gain the upper hand. At the same time, the world economic crisis of the early 1930s, with its social
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and political ramifications, further destabilized German democracy. This translation of the original
German edition (published in 1989) brings the work to an English-speaking audience for the first time.
European History

Sex and the Weimar Republic
A social history of Germany in the years following the First World War, Germany After the First World
War explores Germany's defeat and the subsequent demobilization of its armies, events which had
devastating social and psychological consequences for the nation. Richard Bessel examines the changes
brought by the War to Germany, including those resulting from the return of soldiers to civilian life
and the effects of demobilization on the economy. He demonstrates that the postwar transition was viewed
as a moral crusade by Germans desperately concerned about challenges to traditional authority; and he
assesses the ways in which the experience of the War, and memories of it, affected the politics of the
Weimar Republic. This original and scholarly book offers important insights into the sense of
dislocation, both personal and national, experienced by Germany and Germans in the 1920s, and its
damaging legacy for German democracy.

'Trash,' Censorship, and National Identity in Early Twentieth Century Germany
It is impossible to understand the history of modern Europe without some knowledge of the Weimar
Republic. The brief fourteen-year period of democracy was marked by unstable government, economic crisis
and the rise of extremist political movements. Yet at the same time a vibrant cultural scene flourished,
which continues to influence the international art world, whether indirectly via the enduring popularity
of Christopher Isherwood's Berlin Novels and Bob Fosse's Cabaret, or in more concrete ways through the
aesthetics of Expressionism and the Bauhaus movement. Historians have seen the Weimar Republic as a
democratic experiment set between the authoritarian monarchism of the Wilhelmine Empire and the tyranny
of the Third Reich, but contemporaries were not so pessimistic. While some disparaged the new democratic
system and fulminated against Weimar cosmopolitanism and 'decadence', most praised attempts to bring
social improvement and the emancipation of women, or celebrated the exciting forays into the avant-garde
of Weimar's artistic elite. In the fields of visual art, literature, theatre, cinema, music and
architecture - not to mention chemistry, physics and psychology - Germany became a world leader during
the 1920s, while her perilous political and economic position ensured that no US or European statesman
could afford to ignore her. Weimar Germany was thus much more than merely a cul-de-sac off Germany's
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difficult 'special path' to modernity, it was a key period in German and European history whose
influence continues to be felt. Incorporating original research and a synthesis of the existing
historiography, this book will provide students and a general readership with a clear and concise
introduction to the history of the first German Republic. It highlights key concepts and themes in the
study of German history in general and the Weimar Republic in particular.

Operation Fall Weiss

The Weimar Republic
Significant recent research on the German Right between 1918 and 1933 calls into question received
narratives of Weimar political history. The German Right in the Weimar Republic examines the role that
the German Right played in the destabilization and overthrow of the Weimar Republic, with particular
emphasis on the political and organizational history of Rightist groups as well as on the many
permutations of right-wing ideology during the period. In particular, antisemitism and the so-called
"Jewish Question" played a prominent role in the self-definition and politics of the right-wing groups
and ideologies explored by the contributors to this volume.

Weimar Germany
First Published in 1988. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.

Frederick the Great's Philosophical Writings
This social and political history of German communism ranges from its origins in imperial Germany to the
collapse of the German Democratic Republic in 1990. The Weimar period is seen as crucial is forging a
style of politics that contributed to the intransigence of the GDR during its history.

New Objectivity
The first study to reveal the key relationship between violence and fears of violence during the German
Revolution of 1918-1919.
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The Stab-in-the-Back Myth and the Fall of the Weimar Republic
Thoroughly up-to-date, skillfully written, and strikingly illustrated, Weimar Germany brings to life an
era of unmatched creativity in the twentieth century—one whose influence and inspiration still resonate
today. Eric Weitz has written the authoritative history that this fascinating and complex period
deserves, and he illuminates the uniquely progressive achievements and even greater promise of the
Weimar Republic. Weitz reveals how Germans rose from the turbulence and defeat of World War I and
revolution to forge democratic institutions and make Berlin a world capital of avant-garde art. He
explores the period’s groundbreaking cultural creativity, from architecture and theater, to the new
field of "sexology"—and presents richly detailed portraits of some of the Weimar’s greatest figures.
Weimar Germany also shows that beneath this glossy veneer lay political turmoil that ultimately led to
the demise of the republic and the rise of the radical Right. Yet for decades after, the Weimar period
continued to powerfully influence contemporary art, urban design, and intellectual life—from Tokyo to
Ankara, and Brasilia to New York. Featuring a new preface, this comprehensive and compelling book
demonstrates why Weimar is an example of all that is liberating and all that can go wrong in a
democracy.

Creating German Communism, 1890-1990
Reproduces (translated into English) contemporary documents or writings with an introduction to each
section.

The Weimar Republic Sourcebook
Liberated, licentious, or merely liberal, the sexual freedoms of Germany’s Weimar Republic have become
legendary. The home of the world’s first gay rights movement, the republic embodied a progressive,
secular vision of sexual liberation. Immortalized – however misleadingly – in Christopher Isherwood’s
Berlin Stories and the musical Cabaret, Weimar’s freedoms have become a touchstone for the politics of
sexual emancipation. Yet, as Laurie Marhoefer shows in Sex and Weimar Republic, those sexual freedoms
were only obtained at the expense of a minority who were deemed sexually disordered. In Weimar Germany,
the citizen’s right to sexual freedom came with a duty to keep sexuality private, non-commercial, and
respectable. Sex and the Weimar Republic examines the rise of sexual tolerance through the debates which
surrounded “immoral” sexuality: obscenity, male homosexuality, lesbianism, transgender identity,
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heterosexual promiscuity, and prostitution. It follows the sexual politics of a swath of Weimar society
ranging from sexologist Magnus Hirschfeld to Nazi stormtrooper Ernst Röhm. Tracing the connections
between toleration and regulation, Marhoefer’s observations remain relevant to the politics of sexuality
today.

Weimar on the Pacific
In this comprehensive companion to Weimar cinema, chapters address the technological advancements of
each film, their production and place within the larger history of German cinema, the style of the
director, the actors and the rise of the German star, and the critical reception of the film.

A Most Dangerous Book
The first modern English edition of diverse Enlightenment-era writings by Prussian monarch Frederick the
Great Frederick II of Prussia (1712–1786), best known as Frederick the Great, was a prolific writer of
philosophical discourses, poems, epics, satires, and more, while maintaining extensive correspondence
with prominent intellectuals, Voltaire among them. This edition of selected writings, the first to make
a wide range of Frederick’s most important ideas available to a modern English readership, moves beyond
traditional attempts to see his work only in light of his political aims. In these pages, we can finally
appreciate Frederick’s influential contributions to the European Enlightenment—and his unusual role as a
monarch who was also a published author. In addition to Frederick’s major opus, the Anti-Machiavel, the
works presented here include essays, prefaces, reviews, and dialogues. The subjects discussed run the
gamut from ethics to religion to political theory. Accompanied by critical annotations, the texts show
that we can understand Frederick’s views of kingship and the state only if we engage with a broad
spectrum of his thought, including his attitudes toward morality and self-love. By contextualizing his
arguments and impact on Enlightenment beliefs, this volume considers how we can reconcile Frederick’s
innovative public musings with his absolutist rule. Avi Lifschitz provides a robust and detailed
introduction that discusses Frederick’s life and work against the backdrop of eighteenth-century history
and politics. With its unparalleled scope and cross-disciplinary appeal, Frederick the Great’s
Philosophical Writings firmly establishes one monarch’s multifaceted relevance for generations of
readers and scholars to come.
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